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3rd April 2020 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope this finds you well and that all families in our school community are safe and healthy.  

We are now at the end of our second week of remote learning and I wish to commend your input, 

support and endeavour to create wonderfully creative and engaging learning environments and 

experiences.   

To further support home learning there have been regular class specific updates and information 

provided by class teachers through our Seesaw app.  We have found this to be an excellent 

platform for communication between parents/guardians and teachers. Should you require support 

with any aspect of this, or indeed any element of our home/school resources please get in touch 

either by email at info@roevalleyips.limavady.ni.sch.uk or by telephone on 028 77768695. I will be 

available in school all day Tuesday (7th April)  to  provide support and answer queries. Teachers will 

continue their online support into next week and then, as planned, pause for the Easter break on 

Wednesday 8th April. We will resume on Monday 20th April 2020.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter. I would also like to 

acknowledge those of you who are members of the NHS, working within our health trusts, health 

and social care workers as well as all other key workers who continue to provide us with essential 

services at this time – Thank You!  

  I am sure I do not need to reiterate the government guidance during this period of ‘Lockdown’ 

but please take care of yourselves and your family.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joanne O’Donnell 
Acting Principal 
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